
Lannie Dobson - 33 Sewall Str., Eyecare Medical Group - Temp. CO Extension 

Hi George, I just talked to Matt Brewer about the Eyecare Medical Group building expansion project on Sewall Street, site 
plan #2013-136. He asked if the temp. CO could be extended and I said yes. He explained that a temp. CO would work 
for their permits with the State. Please extend the temporary CO until November 15, 2014.

Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks.

Phil
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